
29 October 2005

To whom it may concern:

This letter certifies that Dr. George D. Weiblen will support and participate in the
International Biotic Survey of Soil and Canopy Arthropods (IBISCA) activities in the
future.

The IBISCA program is an important initiative and will contribute significantly to our
understanding of tropical biodiversity, its distribution and its relationships with
ecosystem services and processes.

Sincerely,

Dr. George D. Weiblen
Assistant Professor, Plant Biology
Herbarium Curator, Bell Museum of Natural History


